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Christian Fjeld discusses Senator Wyden’s Algorithmic Accountability Act which would direct the Federal
Trade Commission to promulgate rules that would establish how companies should assess their
algorithmic decision making to ensure that it is not biased or discriminating against classes of people. 
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Christian Tamotsu Fjeld draws on two decades of Capitol Hill experience to
support clients in building relationships, shaping policy, and engaging effectively
with the federal government. His experience working with Congress and his
insights help clients anticipate federal developments and advance their priorities
with clarity and confidence.
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